
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to this week’s newsletter. Today is the last day of the half term. It is February half 
term or May half term? The weather has been that unsure I did have to check my facts! It 
seems also obligatory that I should mention the random British May weather! 
 
Fundraising for Noah ! 
Firstly…. Wow wow wow! How generous is our community? Thank you to everyone who has 
taken time to read the information I sent out yesterday re Noah and our fundraising appeal 
for his AV1 robot. I think it has touched many hearts of our caring school community.  
We have already received over £500 in donations for non uniform today. I have set up a 
‘gofundme’ account for our appeal. Please feel free to share the link with as many people as 
you can.  
https://gofund.me/4daf7060  People are already contributing to this as I write this 

newsletter!  

Thank you to everyone who has already contributed! This will be a massive gamechanger for 

Noah! Today has been a great start raising the much-needed funds. Thank you!   

https://youtu.be/yUWoj6rAPn8 
 
 
Health and wellbeing: 
As I mentioned last week we are aware that Covid cases are present in the community and 
the wider Selby district.  Well wishes to everyone for full and speedy recoveries!  
 
Special mentions assembly: here is the link for today’s celebration special mention assembly 
– please do watch it at home! Thanks to Kai and Annie for their exemplary broadcasting 
skills and for being my co- hosts of this assembly. https://youtu.be/YSw7IXgqdZE 
 
I hope you enjoy watching.  
 
 
Other news, information and reminders: 
 

• Wood - If anyone would like to discuss with me about arranging collection of wood 
(good quality dry wood) that could be used for a wood burner or similar please get in 
touch via the school office. After some recent improvement works we have lots of 
wood to give away otherwise it is going in a skip! 
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• After half term Simon Carson Sports  after school sport club on Monday will be for 
our ‘middle bubble’ of Osprey and Kestrel classes (Year 2, 3 and 4)  -  Please contact 
the school office if you wish your Osprey or Kestrel  child access this club.  

 
 

Dates for next half term: 

• Assessment week  - week beginning Monday 5th July 

• Sports day – week beginning Monday 5th July  (please note these will be in double 

bubbles and for one year only without parents/family attending) 

• Move up mornings - Friday 16th and Monday 23rd July 2021 

• Talent Show  - Week beginning  Monday 19th  July  

• Last day of term  - 23rd July 2021 

Please note that we have decided not to hold our ‘character dress up day’ – normal service 

will resume next academic year in march for World Book day! 

 

Thanks for taking time to read this newsletter and for your continued support of our school. 

Thank you for another super half term. Have a great half term holiday and we will see 

everyone back on Monday 7th June for the last half term of the academic year. 

Kind regards 
Keep safe 
 

Jon Watson 
 
HeadTeacher 
Carlton Primary School 
Developing lively, inquiring and creative minds 
 
 

 
Carlton Primary School listen to York Mix 

Radio. 

Over the next few weeks I would like to 

take the opportunity to promote a local 

and super Radio Station.  If you haven’t 

already done so, why don’t you take time to check it out : https://yorkmix.com/radio/ 
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